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The College strongly supports Highways England's plans for this road improvement. It will provide
much greater safety and reduced journey times (with accompanying reductions in carbon
emissions) for our staff and students.

Our only 2 asks are a) that Highways England engages with our students so that those studying
construction and geography can visit the project and b) that the minor road north continues
beyond the Golden Heart PH at Nettleton to Birdlip (rather than being curtailed and restricted just
to bikes and cycling) to enable this magnificent coaching inn on the site or earlier Roman inns to
continue its trade for another 2000 years or so.



